
12/09/2021 

MR Glenn Moore 
30 Prince Alfred PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 
glenn.moore@runningstars.org.au 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

Dear Sir,
I believe the revised plans are a major improvement on those previously submitted and provide 
a building and amenities that are significantly better than available in the current building. 
Thus, I believe that the council should go ahead and approve this Development Application.
Sincerely,
Glenn 

Sent: 12/09/2021 4:29:43 PM
Subject: Online Submission


